
Tips for a successful Reptile Party

1. Please have guests arrive at least 15 minutes prior to the beginning of the event.

2. Reserving us the closest parking spot to the entrance is very helpful.

3. Please have dogs, cats and any other household pets (except fish) in a separate room
during the presentation. This helps us maintain a calm and smooth show.

4. Children age 3 and under are certainly encouraged to attend the party, but are
suggested not to pet the animals.

5. Audience members should be seated in a single row or horse shoe shape in front of our
provided table. This allows everybody a front row seat.

6. The largest indoor room with the least amount of furniture will be the best place to
perform your show. Outside shows can be performed if the temperature is above 70
degrees F and we can set up in the shade.

7. If serving cake/ice cream, please do so after the show. This helps keep the kids less
“sugared up” and full attention can be given to the reptile presenter.

Thank you for booking with us! If you have any questions/concerns before your event, feel free

to contact us: 📞 802.557.5631 📩 info@802reptiles.com


